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It seems that the hospital is spending and wasting more money on replacement 

workers and room and board for those workers, than actually paying their striking 

workers. It is spiteful and plays into the worst stereotypes of a big corporation. Why 

not just pay their striking workers what they need instead of wasting stupendous 

amounts of money replacing them. It’s bad math and bad faith. It would seem the 

hospital has the funds to pay the replacement workers We need transparency in 

order to know why the hospital seems unwilling to pay its own staff what they’re 

owed. 


